PUBLIC HEARING

What: A Public Hearing for Bylaws 8472 and
8476, proposed amendments to the Zoning
Bylaw to change how retaining walls and
detached accessory buildings (including
garages) are regulated.

When: 7pm, Tuesday, January 26, 2021

Where: District of North Vancouver
Municipal Hall, 355 West Queens Road,
North Vancouver, BC

How: This Public Hearing will be held
virtually, with participation by electronic
means only. The hearing will be streamed over
the internet at DNV.org/council-live

What changes are proposed?

Bylaw 8472 proposes to amend the District's
Zoning Bylaw to change how retaining wall
heights are measured. Bylaw 8476 proposes to
amend the District’s Zoning Bylaw to change
how the height of detached accessory
buildings, including garages, are measured.

When and How can | provide input?
We welcome your input on Tuesday,

January 26, 2021 at 7om. You may sign up in
advance to speak at the hearing by contacting
the Municipal Clerk at gordonja@dnv.org prior
to 12pm on Tuesday, January 26, 2021. You
may also provide a written submission at any
time prior to the close of the hearing by
sending it to the Municipal Clerk at
input@dnv.org or by mail to Municipal Clerk,
355 West Queens Road, North Vancouver, BC,
V7N 4N5. After the speakers list has been
exhausted, there will be an opportunity for
additional speakers to make submissions by
telephone. Dial-in information will be
provided at the meeting over the internet to
those viewing the live stream.

Please note that Council may not receive
further submissions from the public concerning
the proposed amendments after the conclusion
of the public hearing.

Need more info?

Relevant background material and copies of
the bylaws are available for review online at
DNV.org/public-hearing.

Questions?

Holly Adams, Planning Assistant
adamsh@dnv.org or 604-990-3733
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